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Parent Newsletter 

Summer Term 5 – Wednesday 18th May 2022 
 

Another very productive week at Mayfield. Yesterday, three year 5 children and Mrs Ayliffe were able to talk to a 

group of MPs about our outdoor learning and our ongoing work with Cambridge Curiosity and Imagination. They 

were amazed at the articular way the children expressed themselves and the benefits of being able to learn 

outside.  

 

The Mayfield Bake Off is back! After half-term we will be starting this event again for KS2 classes. Mrs Stepney 

would be very grateful to hear from any parent/carer who would like to assist her with this. 

 

We are very grateful to the PTA for all the activities currently being planned. They would be very grateful of 

further help with these events, please let the office know if you are able to help.  

 

On Friday next week, as many as would like to, will be coming to school dressed in red, white and blue to 

celebrate the Jubilee. 

Mrs Ayliffe and Mrs Stepney 

 

Mayfield Jubilee Tea 
Party  
Thursday 26th May 
 
 
 To celebrate the Queen’s Jubilee the Mayfield PTA will be holding an after-school tea 

party on Thursday 26thMay.  

 

The children are invited to join in the ‘Dress to Impress’ Hat Parade at 3.30pm. Bring 

along a homemade hat or crown to join our ‘Dress to Impress’ Hat parade at 3.30pm. A 

prize will be given by Mrs Ayliffe and Mrs Stepney for the most creative design! 

 

Children are also invited to enter the ‘Portrait of the Queen’ competition. Create your 

masterpiece at home. Either leave your entry at the school office or send it 

to office@mayfield.cambs.sch.uk  BY MONDAY 23rd MAY. The winner will be 

announced at the event and presented with a prize. 

 

If you are able to bake some scones for this party, please let us know by 

contacting office@mayfield.cambs.sch.uk or iamloulei@hotmail.com BY MONDAY 23rd 

MAY. 

 

We would really appreciate some help to set up, serve refreshments and then clear up. 

Please sign up to help for 30minute slots;  

https://doodle.com/meeting/participate/id/aKr7q7Me 
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Fun Run   

Sunday 12th June 

 

 

Fancy a fun challenge? Want to earn a medal? Join us at Mayfield's Fun Run on Sunday 12th 

June. 

 

The fun run will be held at the Castle School Field, Courtney Way, CB4 

2EE where all children are welcome to walk, run, skip or hop their way around the 

course!  

 

Gates open at 10am 

Warm-up session at 10.45am 

Toddler run, 11am - £1 

1K run, 11.15am - £2 

3K run, 11.30am - £4 

 

Pay on the day or enter online at www.parentpay.com  
 

Commemorative medals will be awarded to all children who take part. 

 

Parents can accompany their children (free of charge), but no prams or buggies are 

allowed on the course.  Sorry, no dogs are allowed on the premises. 

 

Refreshments will be served from 10am, but please be sure to bring your own water 

bottles, too. 

 

To enable this event to go ahead, we need plenty of helpers.  Please fill in our Doodle 

poll by Wednesday 8th June if you are able to help: 

https://doodle.com/meeting/participate/id/av2AK85a 
 

Want to help raise extra funds for school? Sponsorship forms will be sent home by the 

end of the week. After the run, add your sponsorship money to www.parentpay.com or 

bring your form and sponsorship money to school by Friday 17th June. 

 

Dinner Money 

Debts 

Please ensure your child’s school dinner money balance is kept in check.  Those in arrears 

will automatically receive an email notification.  Any errors should be reported to Mrs 

Khan, who should also be contacted regarding queries skhan@mayfield.cambs.sch.uk   

 

Bake Sale Well done and thank you to everyone who contributed to the Year 3 Bake Sale on Friday. 

They managed to raise a whopping record breaking £272.50! 

Additional thanks to the staff and parents who helped on the day.   

 

Covid Vaccination 

Program 
Anyone eligible for vaccinations can now walk-in to any of the large-scale Covid 

Vaccination centres. This includes 5-11-year-olds, and sessions are available at 

weekends and some evenings (see below details). Appointments can be booked if 

preferred. Local outreach sessions are also available, as well as sessions at a 
number of community pharmacies.  Visit https://www.thevaccinators.co.uk/ for 

more details.   

Fully vaccinated children aged 5 and over can now get an NHS COVID Pass letter 

for travel. It can be requested via the NHS website or by calling 119. 

More info here: http://nhs.uk/.../get-an.../get-your-nhs-covid-pass-letter/ 
 

 

 

Dates for the Diary 

Tuesday 24th May  Swimming Pool/Resus Training for parents  

Thursday 26th May  Jubilee Tea party – after school 

Mon 30th May – Friday 3rd 

June 

Half Term 

Monday 6th June Jubilee Bank Holiday 

http://www.parentpay.com/
https://doodle.com/meeting/participate/id/av2AK85a
http://www.parentpay.com/
mailto:skhan@mayfield.cambs.sch.uk
https://www.thevaccinators.co.uk/
http://nhs.uk/conditions/coronavirus-covid-19/nhs-covid-pass/get-an-nhs-covid-pass/get-your-nhs-covid-pass-letter/?fbclid=IwAR3eyV0WjtHKqJmJ5QDPEHTYRw9leT0izlV9yyBLyzgfQF_WRhAQV2iMeVI
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Tuesday 7th June Staff Training Day (no children in school) 

Thursday 9th June  Class photos 

 

 

Thank you to all those who have registered, please keep sharing the scheme. 
 

 
https://membership.coop.co.uk/causes/59538 

 

https://membership.coop.co.uk/causes/59538

